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Access to reliable, high-speed broadband internet service is 

more important than ever – yet more than 1.2 million Texans, 

mostly in rural areas, can’t get connected.

HB 1505 is an important step in the mission to connect more 

Texans to the internet, faster.

A diverse group of advocates and leaders in education, 

healthcare, small business, law enforcement, agriculture, 

and workforce development from across Texas encourage 

legislators to lower the barriers to broadband deployment, 

which will speed investment in expansion initiatives.

PASS HB 1505
BY REP. PADDIE

SUPPORT  HB 1505 
CONNECT MORE TEXANS NOW

CONNECT MORE TEXANS TO 
HIGH-SPEED INTERNET NOW
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